
In the article entitled “Use of Tobacco Products in Turkish Children and Young People: Is there an Alarm for Hookah Use?” 
by Tuğba Göktalay et al., published in the July 2020 issue of the Turkish Thoracic Journal, authors erroneously did not 
included the HAYAT Project Team to the author list.

Editorial Board evaluated the authors' request to add HAYAT Project Team to the author list and approved the change re-
quest. Thus, the author list, author contributions section, and acknowledgement section have been updated in the article.

You can access the corrected version of the article through the link below:

https://turkthoracj.org/en/use-of-tobacco-products-in-turkish-children-and-young-people-is-there-an-alarm-for-hookah-
use-164890
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